
Galbraith Van & Storage and The United Way of 

Kern County Continues to Help the 

Disable Children’s Society 

 

 

Hello Movers, Shakers, and Hockey fans. 

Galbraith Van & Storage along with the 

United Way of Kern County collected 

10,549 stuffed animals at the Bakersfield 

Condors Teddy Bear Toss night game on 

November 25, 2017. This broke the 

previous record of less than 9,000 collected 

last year. Thank you for the generosity of 

the Bakersfield Community and its’ hockey 

fans. Galbraith has been partnered with the 

United Way of Kern County for the last 20 

years helping in various ways including 

collecting, loading, transporting, and 

delivering this “precious” cargo to the 

Disabled Children’s Society for all 20 of 

them.  We make this a company family 

night and usually have 50 or more 

employees and their family members in 

attendance. It takes a lot of hands to pick 

up 10,549 bears. 

  

 

 


